
Announcements


Juniors, there will be a class meeting during seminar today.  Report to your seminar first then go to the 
auditorium.  


Those interested in joining FBLA- there will be a meeting today in Mrs. James room during seminar.


Tomorrow is an orange Thursday, so you know what that means!  FCA will be meeting tomorrow at 7:00 
a.m. in Mrs. Nichols room.  Be sure to use the door by her room to come in.


Juniors and Seniors: 

• if you’ve ever considered joining Air Force R-O-T-C during college, you should be a “Cadet for a 

Day.”

• Join the KState Air Force ROTC detachment on October 6th to learn more about getting assistant 

through college in exchange for military service after graduation.

• ROTC is a scholarship agreement saying upon college graduation you will commission into the US 

Air Force. 


Juniors and seniors interested in the medical field:

• Salina Regional Health Center is hosting the KU School of Medicine’s High School Health Career 

Awareness Day on Wednesday, October 5th rom 9-2:00 in Salina.  Healthcare professionals from 
21 different field will host information sessions highlighting their profession.  If you are a JR or SR 
interested in a health care field, this is a great day to hear from people working in your potential 
career filed.  Space is very limited and will fill up quickly.


• Please see Mrs. Weishaar by Wednesday the 14th to pick up your application - which must be 
turned in to her by Friday the 16th.


•
The Homecoming dance will be held Friday, September 23 from 9 pm to 11:30 pm.  If you would like to 
bring a guest that does not attend AHS, you will need to sign up in the office and have a guest pass 
completed.  Deadline to sign up and for passes to be returned is Wednesday, September 21.



